
LAMONT'S "SINGLE
ISSUE" VOTERS
The Q-Poll shows that 44% of Lamont’s supporters
support him mainly because of Lieberman’s stance
on the Iraq war. And Markos anticipates a bunch
of pundits frowning on the large number of
"Single Issue" voters.

For a pundit to suggest the Iraq war is a
"Single Issue" simply betrays their ignorance of
the impact that war has and will continue to
have on this country and the rest of the world.

Some are opposed to the war because they’re
opposed to 2,500 Americans dead, 18,000
Americans wounded, perhaps 100,000 Iraqis dead,
untold wounded. Some oppose the war simply
because it uses violence to solve problems that
should be solved using other means.

Some are opposed to the war because it has
ruined our military. Two-thirds of our active
army and three-quarters of our National Guard
face readiness problems because it needs to
replace equipment used in Iraq. Extended
deployments and lowered recruiting standards are
having bad effects on the military, their
families, and our mission. The Iraq war–sold as
a way to make our country safer–has only exposed
it defensively.

Some are opposed to the war because it has
thoroughly destabilized Iraq, and threatens to
destabilize the entire region. By almost every
standard, Iraqi quality of life is worse today
than it was under Saddam.

Some are opposed to the war because it has
created precisely the problem that it was
cynically sold as a way to prevent. Iraq is
creating terrorists, at a time when the threat
of terrorism remains very real.

Some are opposed to the war because it has
turned us into an international pariah. Some
countries no longer trust us. Others want
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nothing to do with our aggressive ways.
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